
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 
 

November 16, 2007 
 

 
 
 
Charles C. Weems, Jr. 
2551 Macaria Drive 
Mobile, AL 36607 
 
 
Re: Case #ZON2007-02563 

Charles C. Weems, Jr. 
64 Tacon Street 
(East side of Tacon Street, 250’+ North of Cameron Street). 
 

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on November 15, 2007, the Planning Commission allowed your request 
for a change in zoning from R-1, Single-Family Residential, to B-1, Buffer Business, to 
allow a contractor’s office to be held over until the January 17, 2008 meeting, at the 
applicant’s request.  Revisions are due to the Planning Section of Urban Development no 
later than December 28, 2007. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
 
 


